
Friend, 

  

As you may already know, both Des Moines and Iowa City have passed resolutions and 

ordinances to move themselves closer to being sanctuary cities...and now Republican 

leaders in the Iowa Legislature are taking action. 

  

Stand with the rule of law today with a donation of $10, $15, or $25 to my 

campaign.  

  

We need to be enforcing the laws we already have on the books.  That’s where this 

conversation needs to start. I remain strongly opposed to any city or community in Iowa 

becoming a sanctuary for illegal immigrants who have broken the law.   

  

Right now, our state’s legislature is debating this important issue, and I want to know 

where you stand: Do you stand with me and oppose sanctuary cities? 

  

By sending in $10, $15, or $25 today, you can send a message to far-left liberals 

in Des Moines and Iowa City on this important issue.  

  

Thank you for your past and continued support. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Kim Reynolds 

Governor 
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